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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies of the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a shooting that occurred just after 8 p.m. on Friday, June 21, 2024, in Hollywood.  

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded to the 5700 block of Scott White Road for 

reports of a shooting incident. Upon investigation, a male known only by the name of “Omarie” 

began shooting at a homeowner. The incident reportedly stemmed from an earlier altercation 

between the two parties. While no injuries were reported, a nearby residence was struck by 

gunfire. 

 

Information and evidence were gathered at the scene. No arrests have been made at this time. 

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is looking to locate the suspect in this case. As the 

investigation continues, anyone with information can contact CCSO at 843-202-1700. 


